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No. AIBSNLEA/PGM(BW)/2014        Date: 15.04.2014 
 
To,   

 
The PGM (BW), 
BSNL Corporate Office,  
New Delhi. 

 
Subject:  Request for posting at Kolkata on transfer from Bhubaneswar on own cost. 

Case of Sri Tapan Saha, SDE(C)(P&D), BSNL Civil Circle, Bhubaneswar.  
 
Reference:  1) BSNL CO letter No: Trans-Pro/SDE©/DM(BW-I)/13-14/Pt. dated 03/04/14. 
    2) CE(C), WB letter no. 3-1/2013-CEEZ/556 dated 04/04/14. 
    3) Representation of Sri Tapan Saha for posting at Kolkata.  
 
Respected Sir, 
 
Kindly refer to the subject and reference cited above. The brief fact of the matter is that the officer 
had requested for transfer from Bhubaneswar to Kolkata on some compelling family problems & ill 
health and for that matter, had forgone the transfer TA/DA etc. Accordingly the transfer order was 
issued from BSNL CO on own cost to WB zone vide reference-1. But, the officer has been posted at 
Kharagpur vide order under reference-2. This has reversed the entire exercise starting from request 
application to the issue of transfer order by corporate office.  
   
The officer has completed his out of state tenure twice, first at Shimla (H.P) during 15/12/2000 to 
11/03/2003, and secondly at Bhubaneswar from 08/02/2010 to to-date besides his posting at Port 
Blair & in Odisha during his stint as JE(C). During his 30 years of service he has been posted away 
from his home state for more than eight years and 14 years away from Kolkata, his home town. 
 
In view of the above, it is requested that Sri Tapan Saha, SDE(C) shall be posted at Kolkata to make 
the own cost transfer process reliable & trustworthy. In case, posting at Kolkata is not possible, the 
officer may be retained at Bhubaneswar please. 
 
Thanking you sir, 
 
Encl:  As above 
. 

         Yours Sincerely, 
         -sd- 
            (Prahlad Rai) 
        General Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


